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The IMF’s new Resident Representative for Pakistan, Mrs. Pérez-Ruiz, joined the World Bank’s 

representative for Pakistan, Mr. Benhassine; the Deputy Governor of the State Bank of Pakistan, Mr. 

Syed; and the Economic Advisory Council’s Mr. Tabba in a discussion moderated by the president of 

Habib Bank Limited and vice chairman of the Pakistan Business Council, Mr. Aurangzeb.  

 

 

The panelists held a discussion on how the macroeconomic and development challenges facing 

Pakistan’s economy are being tackled and engaged with an audience comprising the country’s largest 

investors, both local and multinational corporations. 

 


